Yeung Hoi Lam (7A)

Gap year benefits


More and more young people are deciding to take a “gap year”. It’s a year when you take a year off studying and go overseas to experience life.


I think a gap year is an excellent idea. 


Many students do voluntary work or take a course overseas. Others get a year’s work placement. 

Doing an overseas work placement is particularly beneficial for future employment. Being surrounded by native English speakers will improve a student’s standard of English.  Meeting people from different countries will widen a student’s horizons.


Perhaps the greatest advantage is the work experience. It will give your future employers confidence. They will feel that you are a good employee.


If I have the chance to take a gap year and do a work placement overseas, I will definitely do so.
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